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High-way Engineering
ATTN: Art High
Route #1, Box 485AA
Bonners Ferry, Idaho 83805

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 030-32271/94-01

This refers to the special, announced inspection conducted by
Mr. Robert A. Brown of this office on March..17, 1994. The inspect. ion included
a review of activities authorized by Byproduct Materials License IDA-234." At
the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with you.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under the license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules-
and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection consisted
of selective examinations of-procedures and representative records, interviews
of personnel, independent measurements, and observation of activities in
progress.

The inspector determined that you possess one portable moisture / density gauge
which is maintained in a locked storage shed on'your property near Bonners
Ferry,. Idaho. You stated this gauge has not been used in several years. You
stated to the inspector that you plan to sell the gauge and terminate your-
license. The' inspector provided you with the names of several licensees in
your area who are licensed to possess model gauge you possess. Please notify
.this office when you transfer your gauge so that we may terminate your
license.

No violations or deviations were identified; therefore, no response to this
letter is required.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact the
inspector identified above at (817) 860-8100.

Sincerely,

/ - h
'

2S4 am el J. Collins, Director
' Division of Radiation Safety
I and Safeguards

CC:
Idaho Radiation Control Program Director
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